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PRESS RELEASE 

 
New York, NY March 16, 2022: Healthcare, fuel costs, and inflation are crippling American 
businesses. Attentive, LLC is a market leader in Preventative Care Management Programs. 
Attentive is proud to announce that in addition to their robust clinical library, they have added 
360 Smarter Care’s Artificial Intelligence programs for Baby Wellness, Behavioral Health, 
Cardiac, Diabetes, Hypertension, Obesity, Pregnancy, Smoking Cessation, Stress 
Management, and Substance Abuse.  

“There has never been more rhetoric around employer and employees fiscal and physical health 
than there is right now.  Over six years ago we created Attentive to be in full compliance with 
Employee Retirement Income Security Act of 1974 (ERISA) and current IRC. The Attentive 
Preventative Care Manage Plan is a plan that focuses on the ability for employers and 
employees to take advantage of Preventative Care Benefits as well as additional benefits at no 
direct cost to employers and employees.  We can provide strategic solutions that center around 
economic recovery, employee attraction and retention initiatives and ultimately install a refined 
healthcare strategy.” said Josh Kirkland, President of Attentive.  

The Attentive program is administered using three common plan documents. This is a self-
insured arrangement that is appealing to both large and small employers in all 50 states.  All 
benefits under the plan are IRS 213(d) compliant. Employers benefit from the tax savings 
generated by permitting the employees to pre-tax this program. Employers see a reduction in 
claim value and costs, mitigation of the risks related to future disease and conditions.  

We asked David Chaviers, Attentive Founder and CEO why 360? “When people talk about the 
future of healthcare, they are talking about interactive HIPAA compliant bi-directional 
engagement to improve adherence to a physician prescribed care plan. Our partnership with 
360 delivers our client the future of healthcare today. Attentive was the first to validate 
compliance for these types of arrangements which are mentioned in the National CPA journal 
Jan 27th, 2021.   Also the first to bring Mayo Clinic content, and now we have an exclusive 
agreement for 360 in the preventative care space.” 

“We first started our discussions with Josh and Attentive over two years ago. They have been 
watching us and we have been watching them. Along the way we built trust and a relationship. 
When Attentive asked for exclusive rights to 360 in the Preventative Care space we answered 
yes because we trust they will represent 360 with the same level of care we do” said Joel 
Scardelli 360 Smarter Care, LLC CEO. 

Attentive clients will have access to 360’s programs starting April 1, 2022.   

https://360smartercare.com/
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About Attentive, LLC 
https://ahwus.net  

Attentive has made a commitment to partner with employees to become healthier and more 
educated about health decisions they make on a daily basis. We are also committed to help 
employers make informed decisions about the significance of costs and loss of productivity due 
to illness and lack of physical health. We focus on educating and guiding employers through the 
process of how to implement and maintain a successful SIMRP with a preventative care 
management focus. 

About 360 Smarter Care 
https://mysmartercare.com/ 

360 Smarter Care is an Artificial Intelligence-powered healthcare technology and 
communications company specializing in improving the health and wellbeing of employees and 
cost containment for companies. 360’s solutions target costs associated with Chronic Diseases, 
Healthcare Plans, Human Capital, and Outpatient Care cost reduction for companies of all 
sizes.  

Quote from Peter Basica, Founder, 360: 
 
“360 Smarter Care was born during the Covid-19 chaos in New York City shortly after the 15 
Days to Flatten the Curve was announced. The shutdown was a shock to our economic system 
and a body blow to people around the world. Healthcare systems were stressed to the max. 
Health insurance costs were obscene before Covid-19 and were going to get worse. 
 
I had a moment of clarity. I saw how the clinical technology from a friend’s company could be 
applied commercially. I saw the need for a search engine, a specialized Google-on-steroids 
search engine that could reduce outpatient care costs. I saw the 360 Solution. I saw how the 
360 Solution could save more than jobs; it could be the difference between a company surviving 
and thriving as we recover from the human and economic devastation of Covid-19. We spent 
the last two years building 360 and now 360 is real. 360 is alive and ready to help disrupt 
healthcare to the benefit of the end-user.” 
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